
Homeowners Association 

February 12, 2020 

Arthur Schwarz 
17 Glorieta East 
Irvine, CA 92620 

Re: Request for Architectural Information for 15 Glorieta East 

Dear Mr. Schwarz: 

Regarding your request for Architectural information for 15 Glorieta East. As 
previously communicated to you, the statute doesn't allow you to inspect or copy 
Architectural Committee meeting minutes or owner's plans. The Board however, 
resolved to let you review the documents here in the Association office. You may 
not copy nor take the documents with you. 

Please contact me via email at: Iynn.wyatt@associa.us to arrange a time when 
you can come in to do review the documents. The Association office is open 
daily between 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday. 

Lynn Vvya 
General Manager 
Park Paseo Homeowners Association 

cc: Board of Directors 
Architectural Committee (ARC) 
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